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Donations & Winners 

 

From Arizona Art Supply 

~Delfina Valentini ~                                      
$25 Gift Certificate 

 

 

From Jerryôs Artarama                            
~Paul Nemiroff ~                                                
$25 Certificate 

 
 

 

 

50/50 Drawing                                              

~Sally Anderson ~                                                     

$14.00 

Tickets are drawn from members 

who have paid their dues, signed in 

and received raffle tickets. 

 

 

 

August

1st Tuesday Night of each Month 

            
PLEASE DO NOT enter the hall until after 5:30 

Member CRITIQUE  

Dave Flitner is leading our critique.  All members & guests are 
invited to participate with work and suggestions for the work. 

Please join us! Critique begins promptly at 5:45 pm and 
runs to 6:45 pm prior to the General meeting. Paintings and 

drawings do not need to be framed. Unfinished pieces are 
welcome for suggestions to finish them. Those members arriving 
with work after 6:15 risk not having their work critiqued 
depending on volume of work brought in earlier.                                     
1 painting only per person please. 
 
We would prefer that participants in the critique please not bring 
paintings that are freshly wet, oils particularly, as the paint gets 
on our hands and clothes from handling the pieces and then paint 
is transferred to other works and the carpet in the critique area.  If 
you have a frame to put the painting in for handling purposes that 

will be appreciated. Thanks from the critique leaders.                 

~ Jim Garrison, Critique Master 

Barbara Clark and Gail Boyd 

We have 2 spectacular artists who 

will show us what we fail to see 

around us..............and how they 

transform everyday ôstuffõ into 

fabulous works of art! 

Freddie Lieberman, 1st VP of Programs 
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OFFICERS 
President 
  Terry Hamra Å765-210-8621  
Återryn2art@yahoo.com 
1st Vice President for Programs 
  Freddie Lieberman Å480-998-8782 
  Å fredarts@cox.net 
2nd Vice President for Shows 
  Mary Kuhr Å 602-430-5898  
  Å marykuhr@gmail.com 
Recording Secretary  
  Pamela Shearer Å480-628-2072 
  Å paintingbypamela@cox.net 
Corresponding Secretary 
Barbara Bagan Å480-948-8507 
Årxart@cox.net 
Treasurer  
  Ericka Cero Wood Å480-874-2272 
  Å ericka@cerowoodart.com 
 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
TEMPORARY  
Membership Chair ï Maryanne Noli                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Å 602-403-0054Åmurdie1965@yahoo.com 

 Newsletter óArt Beatô 
  Karen Lockhart Å 602-803-0931 
  Å karen_m_lockhart@cox.net 
Advertisement - Kathleen Maley 
  Å 480-456-3768 Å maleyjk@aol.com 

 Assistant to Attendance - Jean Hamrick                                                                                                                                                                                                 

  Å 480-966-2805 Å jhcreateart@gmail.com 
Circulation - Irene Donato 
  Å 480-451-0207 Å widon@cox.net 
 AZ Art Alliance -  Rita Goldner 
  Å 480-948-6547 Å ritagoldner@msn.com 
Photo Book - Irene Donato 
  Å 480-451-0207 Å widon@cox.net 

Scholarship - Linda Phillips  
Å 480-998-8430  Åaclphillips@gmail.com 
Mail Pickup ï Judy Delmonico-Roll 
   Å 480-990-1359 Å jdelmonico-roll@cox.net 
 

Artwork of the Month - Irene Donato 
  Å 480-451-0207 Å widon@cox.net  
  Will Coe Å 480-697-0661  
  Å wilcoe@cox.net 
Critique Master - Jim Garrison 
  Å 480-969-4405 Å jimgarr1@cox.net 
Assistants to Critique  
   Dave Flitner, Donna Levine 
Paint-out Coordinator - Rita Goldner 
   Å 480-948-6547 Å ritagoldner@msn.com 

Webmaster ï Ryan Wood  

  Å480-874-2272Å ryan@cerowood.com 
Photographer -  Bud Heiss  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PRESIDENTõS CORNER 

1st Place ~  Davian  

 
 

.......................by Jim Garrison 

 

 

 
        2nd Place ~  Sarah

 
 

.................by Joan Langdon 

 

 

 
3rd Place ~ Barcelona 
(photo not available) 

...............by Velma Barder 
 

 Of the Month 

   

 

News items DEADLINE is August 9th for September issue  
Please email to:   karen_m_lockhart@cox.net    5ƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘΦΦΦΦΦōǳǘ ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŜǿǎ 

items... in advance!  Early notices can be placed into the Art Beat.                                
Get people to come view your shows!             

Rules for entering Artist of the 

Month    

You cannot enter a piece that has been in 

the critique that same evening and you 

must have attended at least 3 meetings 

this fiscal year. 

 
Greetings SAL Members, 
  
 Dear SAL members, 

At our July meeting artist Lori Landis 
spoke on how she found her voice 
through abstract painting. She 
encouraged us to be true to our artistic 
self and reach beyond our comfort 
zones.  
 
With the heat of the AZ summer days 
upon us. It's time to retreat to a cool 
place and create art.  
 
 
òArt is, after all, only a trace ð like a 
footprint which shows that one has 
walked bravely and in great happiness.ó  
ɣ Robert Henri 

 
~Terry Armstrong Hamra, President 

 

 

 

 

òArt is, after all, only a trace ð like a footprint 

which shows that one has walked bravely and 

in great happiness.ó  

ɣ Robert Henri 

 

mailto:karen_m_lockhart@cox.net
https://webmail.west.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fwww.goodreads.com%252Fauthor%252Fshow%252F112030.Robert_Henri
https://webmail.west.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fwww.goodreads.com%252Fauthor%252Fshow%252F112030.Robert_Henri
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 == = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =CUT HERE AND MAIL IN FORM ALONG WITH YOUR PAYMENT= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 

 

 

      

 

 Circulation  

Our Newsletter has a direct mailing of 150+ members. In addition, it is sent to all the other art leagues and guilds in the valley 

which makes your ad available to numerous readers and serious artists throughout the entire Phoenix area. The newsletter is 

posted to our website and archived for up to a year adding even more value and longevity to your advertising dollar! 

 

The Annual Directory is a tool often picked up throughout the year by other members and organizations 

for the purpose of contacting artists to inform them of upcoming events and exhibitions. This provides an 

excellent opportunity for exposure to your business or service. 

 Rates, Deadlines, and Ad Sizes/Formats 

Monthly Newsletter 

1/8 page: $10.00                                                Discount of 10% for 6 month advertising 

Size: 3.75" wide by 2" tall                                 Discount of 15% for one year advertising 

1/4 page: $18.00                                                Printed newsletter is black and white, 

Size: 3.75" wide by 4.75" tall                                     with the digital version in full color. 

1/2 Page: $35.00                                                File formats accepted: 

Size: 7.5" wide by 4.75" tall                              PDF, JPG at 300DPI, or TIFF at 300DPI 

Full Page: $70.00                                              Ads due by the first Friday of each month. 

Size: 7.5" wide by 10" tall  

Annual Membership Directory 

1/2 Page: $200.00                                              Printed in black and white, 

Size: 4.5" wide by 3.75" tall                                         black and white ad preferred. 

Inside front, inside back or back cover:            File formats accepted: 

$350.00      Size: 4.5" wide by 7.5" tall            PDF, JPG at 300DPI, or TIFF at 300DPI 

Ads due by the first Friday in July 
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A duckôs quack does not echo......and no one knows why. 

 
 

 
Our July general meeting had 40 members and 0 guests.  For questions on memberships or mailing of newsletter ~ please 
contact Maryanne Noli, 6025-403-0054, murdie1965@yahoo.com or Kathleen Maley 480-456-3768, maleyjk@aol.com  

 

Lori Landis spoke on ñmaking your way in the art worldò and left us with the message to be bold and step forward instead of ñbeing safeò. 

Next Board Meeting:  July 23rd  Tuesday        5 ς 7 pm                                  
 Upcoming board meeting will be held at the 

Arizona Art Alliance Fine Art Gallery, The Pavilions at Talking Stick  (off the 101 Freeway and Indian Bend Rd.) 

All SAL members are invited. 
is on the West side of Scott sda le Rd. 

$ÅÎÎÙȭÓ  
10340 North Scottsda le Road, Scottsdale, A Z 

 ALL SAL MEMBERS ARE IN VITED on the 4th Tuesday each month.        

¢ƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǿƛǎƘ Ƴŀȅ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ Ψƴƻ ƘƻǎǘΩ ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ŀǘ сΥлл ǇƳ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ тΥлл ǇƳ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ 

mailto:murdie1965@yahoo.com
mailto:maleyjk@aol.com
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                Young artist, Julie Contadino will be offering art camp for children 
ages 6-15. It is called JAC of the Heart for more information go to www.jacofhearts.com  
 
Lee Kaster's expressionist painting (titled: Soul Man) won the poster/publicity contest for Prescott Center for the Arts  
Exhibition "It's All Square" showing from Aug 19 thru Sept 28, 2013.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    If you have questions on future shows, please contact Mary Kuhr at Marykuhr@gmail.com 

 

Membership Chairman position is still up for grabs.  

Position is still open and interested parties need to be familiar with Excel and have some 

knowledge of database management and computer works. I will continue as membership 

chairman helping at the meetings. Should I not be able to attend the meetings...I will 

have everything ready for you to check members in.  

 

ALSO..............Need assistance with the 50/50 raffle....this is easy, no preparation 

needed; just show up to the check in table. Do it once or do it every month, we will work 

with your availability. This is an excellent opportunity to network with the membership and 

do some volunteer work for SAL. Any question have them email or call me. Thanks to 

you all.   

 Maryanne Noli 602 403 0054maryanne.noli@yahoo.com 
  

 

 

http://www.jacofhearts.com/
mailto:Marykuhr@gmail.com
https://webmail.west.cox.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=maryanne.noli%40yahoo.com

